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Weather Trends/Outlook

The Seacoast remains in an Abnormally Dry condition. Although 4.0 inches of rainfall fell in May, 2.7
inches fell over the Memorial Day weekend. May was dryer than the average of 4.2 inches. The
rainfall deficit is 1.0 inches over the past year.

The U.S. Drought Monitor (https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu) currently shows that drought conditions
continue to be Abnormally Dry on the New Hampshire seacoast.
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Current Water Use Restrictions

Currently, there are no water use restrictions, however, Abnormally Dry conditions persist. Residents
and businesses are encouraged to practice efficient outside water use, especially for lawn sprinklers,
which should not be done more than twice per week. These practices will reduce the probability of
water use restrictions later this summer. For guidance on the efficient use of water to maintain yards,
gardens and other outside plants, please visit:

Carl McMorran, Operations Manager ® cmcmorran@aquarionwater.com
7 Scott Road, Hampton, NH 03842 e 603.926.3319 ext. 116



https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu/
https://www.aquarionwater.com/conservation/lawn-and-garden-irrigation-tips

